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SWRCB goal. The SWRCB could establish screening metrics, using the WSCP data to help 
prioritize its resources to help those agencies that are still most affected by drought.  
For agencies/regions that can demonstrate, through the template, that they no longer have a 
water shortage, the SWRCB should lift the conservation mandate and instead work with those 
agencies on coordinated public outreach in order minimize mixed messaging.   
 
EBMUD looks forward to working with the SWRCB and other agency partners to continue to 
develop the template as a tool for consolidating data and evaluating the water supply situation 
across California. EBMUD staff is available to work with SWRCB staff on modifying the 
template as needed.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and continued collaboration. If you have any questions, 
please contact Richard Sykes, Director of Water & Natural Resources at rsykes @ebmud.com 
or (510) 287-1629. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alexander R. Coate 
General Manager 
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